
INFORMATION RELEASE   
Office of  the Director 
A R K A N S A S  S T A T E  H I G H W A Y  A N D  T R A N S P O R T A T I O N  D E P A R T M E N T  
P .  O .  B o x  2 2 6 1  –  L i t t l e  R o c k ,  A r k a n s a s      A r k a n s a s H i g h w a y s . c o m  
T e l e p h o n e  ( 5 0 1 )  5 6 9 - 2 2 2 7                                                          T w i t t e r :  @ A H T D  
 

 
Contact:                                                                                          Poinsett                  
Randy Ort/Jeff Whatley                                            November 10, 2014                

 
 

ARKANSAS HIGHWAY COMMISSION APPROVES BID FOR IMPROVEMENTS  
IN POINSETT COUNTY  

 
LITTLE ROCK (11-10) - The Arkansas State Highway Commission has approved a bid for 
improvements to roadways in Poinsett County, according to Arkansas State Highway and 
Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
The purpose of the project is to replace a bridge and widen 0.5 miles of Highway 214. The work will 
extend west from Keller Lane. The bridge is located over Bayou DeView, north of Weiner.  
 
Robertson Contractors, Inc. of Poplar Bluff, Missouri was awarded the contract at $1,890,355.36. 
 
Construction is scheduled begin in two to four weeks, weather permitting. The project should be 
complete by late 2015.  
 
Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ArkansasHighways.com. You 
can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD.              
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